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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Please make the necessary changes to enable Oregon's vote to count more.  I think our presidential 
elections should be decided by the national majority vote and not by the electoral votes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Sylvia Marks 
6557 SE Thorburn St 
Portland, OR 97215-1379 
(503) 231-0130 
 
 

 


